
December Nineteenth 
Nineteen Hundred and Sixty One

Mr. J. Herbert Gebelein, 
Gebelein Silversmiths, Inc., 
79 Chestnut Street,
Boston 8, Massachusetts.

Dear Mr. Gebelein:

I have reviewed and reviewed your most interesting 
and instructive letter of December second, and have read 
the additional material you enclosed. Your proposal is 
accepted by me and is to include the Hull and Sanderson 
Tankard.

I wish at this time to enclose my check for five 
thousand dollars ($5,000.00), and will see you immediately 
after the New Year.

I am, with the Seasons Greetings,

Sincerely yours,

CCM:geg 
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